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April 2023
Dear Friends of the Library,


National Library Week is April 23-29, and its theme for this year is “There’s More to the Story.”  Library Week is to celebrate our nation’s libraries, our library workers’ contributions, and to promote library use and support. There is most definitely more to our story at the Rose Free Library, and it has been a fascinating one, with ongoing programs, additions, and renovations.  
Deanna, Jolynn MacNabb, our library clerk, and our part time clerks and volunteers have been helping to add to the story of our library in many positive ways. We closed recently as we have had new carpeting and laminate flooring installed throughout the library. This was a good time to rearrange our collection, putting the children’s section nearer to the main desk, and making the adult and young adult sections more accessible and convenient.  We have also added children’s shelving for board books and easy readers. Many thanks go to Ken MacNabb, Gregory Peck, Stephen Plucinik, Roman Perez, several NRW students, and our wonderful library director, board members and any spouses not already mentioned, for all of their help with this process. Beginning with a reopening on April 17th, and an Open House on April 19th, we hope our patrons enjoy the next chapter of our library’s story! 

Our summer reading program was very successful last year, as was our Story Walk at Huckleberry Swamp. We are hoping to have a story walk at Marshall Park this summer. Upcoming programs include Homeschool Hour, Adult Coloring Groups, Adult and Children’s Book Club, and Anime Club. Community members who have volunteered at our library include Nancy Ballagh, Barbara Mead, Sandy Motyka, and those mentioned above. The Rose Free Library is always interested in additional volunteers to work at the desk or help support the library in various ways. If you are interested in being a part of our continuing story at the library, please feel free to contact us!  For additional information, or for contacting the library, you can visit the Rose Free Library Facebook page (facebook.com/RoseFreeLibrary), website (roselibrary.org), or when we are open, call us at (315)587-2335.

As always, we are committed to making our library better each year, and the cost of improving our physical space, and maintaining, and expanding our collections would not be possible without the financial contributions of our community. Our shelving needs to be updated, and our computers often need upgrades to keep them current and effective. We are always striving to make sure we can provide other ways to help our community members connect with their library. We know that this has been a very difficult economic time for many of our friends and family members, and certainly understand if donating to the library is not possible at this time. However, for anyone who does feel able and willing to send a tax-deductible contribution to our library, it would be greatly appreciated.  Checks should be made payable to Rose Free Library and sent to the address above.  We are extremely grateful for your past support and for your continued support and generosity as we move forward.  We truly hope that you can be part of our story here at the Rose Free Library. 






Sincerely,







The Board of Trustees







Rose Free Library

President-Jennifer Sutton, Vice President-Christina Plucinik, Secretary-Laurie Navratil, Treasurer-Lori Peck, 

Trustee-Cherie Yagar, Library Director-Deanna Davis-Wiltsie

